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HUNDRED YEAR HOUSE PROJECT - PARTNERSHIP REQUEST

The Committee met and discussed the Hundred Year House Project - Partnership Request.

Michael Lato, President of Hundred Year House Project addressed the Committee and provided a brief outline
of the Hundred Year Project. Mr. Lato commented that he was not seeking financial support but was looking to
obtain permission for the use of the City’s logo on the Hundred Year Project website and promotional
materials.

Members of the Committee asked several questions related to the information provided and received
responses from Mr. Lato and City staff. (17- G-025)
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